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A message from BUNTING regarding COVID-19:

To whom it may concern,

We would like to wish each of you, your loved ones, your coworkers and your families to remain
safe from the current Covid-19 pandemic which is spreading across our country and around the
globe.

Since March 2020 BUNTING has maintained a COVID-19 response plan for all of our
worldwide locations. This plan is in addition to all local, state and federal orders mandated which
are currently affecting our individual locations, and those which may be mandated at the local,
state, and federal level in the future.

In our daily business, we provide many different products to the medical industry that go into
respirators, ventilators, & insulin pumps to name a few. We also supply products specifically
designed for the protection of our food supply. 'Since our business is “life sustaining”, we are
exempt from orders of closure.

We are taking numerous steps with our employees to mitigate the risks as needed. Our
responsibility is to keep supplying our customers with product while keeping our employees safe,
healthy, and gainfully employed. We are all working together to supply our customers with the
quality of product and the level of service they have come to expect from BUNTING.

If you any have questions or concerns regarding any of the BUNTING worldwide locations
regarding the COVID-19 virus, please send an email to bmc@buntingmagnetics.com with
“Bunting Covid-19” in the subject line.
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